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Massey Avenue Bowling Club 

Tēnā koutou katoa, 
 
We received an email from Cr Barratt with an enquiry about the Massey Avenue 
Bowling Club’s ground lease. 
 
The response from officers follows: 
 
Council has issued a lease for a site it owns at 17 Massey Avenue in Woburn to the Massey 
Avenue Bowling Club.  The lease expires in 2023.   
  
 

 
  
 



  

 

Although the Parks and Reserves team has not spoken to club members about their lease in 
the last few months, officers anticipate that the club will approach the Parks and Reserves 
team with a request for a new lease next year.  This will trigger a process of consultation and 
reporting, following the Reserves Act process.  Key considerations would be the Club’s 
membership size and members’ preferences.   
  
The team is not aware of any discussion around not allowing a new lease to be issued to the 
Bowling Club.  
 

Ngā mihi nui, 

 

 

 

Democratic Services Team 

 

 


